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Executive Director Occhipinti,

On behalf of the New York Field Division of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms &
Explosives (ATF), I would like to thank you for your continuing support and commitment to the
brave members of the law enforcement community. Your Foundation provides invaluable
support to our law enforcement family year after year, which is paramount to our continued
SUCCesS.

The Foundation's financial assistance to law enforcement families during times of tragedy,
educational scholarships, and other programs are deeply appreciated and incredibly impactful.
Your work has also strengthened the partnerships between federal, state and local law
enforcement agencies, as the values and roles of law enforcement are continually tested.

I am grateful for your efforts and would be honored to join you at the annual luncheon to
celebrate the accomplishments of our law enforcement professionals. Congratulations to this
year’s honorees!

Bryan R. Miller
Special Agent in Charge



